
Meadowlark Elementary Parent Teacher Association (PTA) & 
School Community Council (SCC) Meeting Notes 

October 12, 2016       7:30 AM-8:30 AM       Library 
 

Attending: Parents: Liana D’Hulst, Alix Hess, Brenda Sanchez, Stephanie Gibson, Krystal Brown, Natalia 

Gaytán, Isela Martinez, Blanca Hernandez, Diocelina Campos    
School:  Ana Martinez, John Arthur, Heidi Greene, Adrian Bancroft.  District: Kathleen Christy 
Interpreter, Ana Martinez 

 
7:30 a.m.  PTA Notes: 

1. Liana D’Hulst will be PTA President; Alix Schmidt, Secretary; Krystal Brown, Treasurer 
2. Business items: 

 Reviewed PTA Rules & Regulations  
 Reviewed budget for 2015-2016 

 Decide to keep same budget for now 

 PTA meetings will be held the first Wednesday of each month from 7:30-8:00 
am. 

3. Discussion Items: 

 Fundraiser – Discussed, but no decision was made. 

 Reflections – Ana will get information to students, hang flyers, and remind 
during announcements 

 Other family activities – Planned trunk-or-treat for Friday, October 28 2016.  
Flyer will be sent home. 

8:00 a.m.   SCC Notes: 
1. Co-Chairs:  Stephanie Gibson & Alix Schmidt –  Everyone attending today’s meeting 

will be a member on LandTrust Committee and SCC. 
2. Business Items: 

 SCC will take place after PTA meetings on the first Wednesday of each month 
- PTA 7:30-8:00 am and SCC 8:00-8:30 am. 

3. Discussion items: 

 Discussed 2015-2016 End of Year Student Data & School Report Card. Our 
school received an F on the State Report Card.  Math scores increased.  
Language Arts and Science scores decreased. 

 School Improvement Plan – Discussed revision of plan.  Adding goals for 
Language Arts, Equity and Access as well as Family Engagement. Progress on 
revised plan will be discussed at future SCC meetings. 

 Equity Action Plan – Kathleen Christy will be joining our SCC meetings to hear 
our progress on revised plan. 

 Other – Uniforms were brought up.  Ana will create a survey for parents to fill 
out during conferences to see how they feel about keeping uniforms the 
same, changing to include only 1 color of top and pants, or adding in black as 
a shirt color.  Survey results will be brought to the next meeting.  
 

Next meeting: Wednesday, November 2, 2016 from 7:30-8:30 am in library 
Agenda ítem: Uniform survey results 

 
  


